
Greens Committee Meeting 3rd June 1913. 

 

Present: Mr Kenworthy in the chair, Messrs H G Hall, Parnaby & Slatter. 

 

Minutes of the previous meeting read and confirmed. 

 

Mr Parnaby stated that the two extra men, Williams and Haigh had now finished. He suggested that 

they youth, Kyle be employed for some time. Mr Parnaby had arranged that the both the horse 

mowers should be used daily so far as the weather should permit until the course is in good order, 

also the roller should be used whenever effective. 

 

 

General Committee Meeting 3 June 1913 

 

Present:- Mr Kenworthy presided. The Rev H Parnaby, Messrs W H Andrew, I Dearnaley, H G Hall, T F 

Kershaw, H H Knight, A Morris, R Whitworth and Slatter. 

 

Minutes of previous meetings read and confirmed. 

 

It was decided to give members the opportunity of offering to subscribe yearly towards the cost of a 

telephone. 

 

Handicap Committee: Mr Harold Knight reported that it had been decided that the Kenworthy Cup 

should be the Championship Cup. It would be played for amongst the players returning the lowest 

16 scores at the Spring and Summer Meetings. This year however, there being no Spring Meeting it 

would be decided at the Summer Meeting only who were eligible to play for the Cup. 

 

Greens Committee: Mr Parnaby reported a general improvement of the course and a strong effort 

would be required to get the links in good condition for the Summer Meeting. 

 

The following were elected members of the club: 

 

H Williams                           23 Old St Ashton 

C Grime                                Egret House Ashton 

Jas Grime                             Egret House Ashton 

J S Hilton                              Delamere St Ashton 

M L Hall                                Mottram Rd Stalybridge 

Arnold Hall                           Mottram Rd Stalybridge 

 

Vacancy in the Ladies List. 

Mrs Robertson                     Sandham House Dukinfield 

 

Honorary Members 

 

Mrs Chas Shaw                     Mrs Black 

Mrs Albert Morris                Mrs Wright 

Mrs J R Widdop                    Mrs M L Hall          Mrs W C More 

 



Mr Parnaby proposed that the number of honorary members be limited to 50 (say fifty) except 

additional members elected at the discretion of the Committee. Seconded by Mr Whitworth. Passed. 

 

It was decided to provide cards for honorary members. 

 

It was decided to buy a stamp to number balls. 

 

H Parnaby 

Chairman 1st July 1913. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


